
Week 10   

Wednesday 3 Life Education 

Thursday 4 Reports sent home 
P&C Meeting - via Zoom 

Friday 5 PBL Reward Day 
Last day of Term 2 

Week 1   

Monday 22 Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 23 Students return 

Wednesday 24 Parent Teacher Interviews 

Week 2   

Tuesday 30 Athletics Carnival - Glenbrook Oval 

Week 3   

Monday 5 Book Fair 

Tuesday 6 Book Fair 

Wednesday 7 Book Fair / Grandparents Day / Book Character 
Parade / Open Day 
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                                                -             Ms S Lawley 
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Primary Assistant Principal -           Mrs E Harris Uniform Shop Hours -  
online orders can be made anytime 

School Administration Manager -  Mrs J Mazenauer Monday  (non assembly weeks) 2:30pm - 3:15pm 

 Thursday (odd and even weeks)  2:30pm - 3:15pm  
After Assemblies 

 Term 2 Week  10       Tuesday 2 July 2024 
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Term 3—July 

Term 3—August 
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Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 
End of Term 2 
At Warrimoo Public School Term 2 has been a very busy, yet rewarding 10 weeks. Please note that 
this Friday marks the conclusion of Term 2 and the beginning of the School Holiday period. School 
returns for all students on Tuesday 23

rd
 July, 2024. I wish you all a safe, enjoyable and relaxing holi-

day period. 
 
School Semester 1 Reports  
At Warrimoo Public School, we have been transitioning to a new report format through 
the School Bytes system and aligning them to meet the standards and expectations of the           
Department of Education, in reflection of the new curriculum for English and Mathematics.  
 
We had scheduled for reports to be released to parents last Friday, however, we have had several 
teething issues within the new computer-based reporting system, which has impacted our delivery 
date. You will now receive the digital and printed hardcopy on Thursday 4th July, 2024 detailing 
your child/rens progress throughout Semester 1.  
 
Parent Teacher Interviews  
Parent Teacher Interviews will now be conducted on Wednesday 24

th
 July, between 2-7pm. This 

session is not mandatory, but rather an opportunity to clarify with teachers any issues or concerns 
that you may have. Please note that the registration information will be included in your child’s re-
port envelope. 
 
Blue Mountains Zone 1500m  
11 students from Warrimoo Public School competed in the 1500m Blue Mountains Zone event. I 
would like to congratulate them all for their amazing effort and hard work. Additionally, thank you to 
the many parents for their fantastic support getting children to and from the event. 
 
Premier’s Spelling Bee 
This week, the Primary classes competed in the Premier’s Spelling Bee 
competition at Warrimoo Public School. I would like to congratulate the    
following winners; 
Junior Winner: Sam R 
Junior Runner Up: Ewan L 
Senior Winner: Lev C 
Senior Runner Up: Imogen R 
 
Both Sam and Lev will represent our school at the upcoming regional finals 
early in Term 3. We wish them both well.  
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Winmalee Cup  
I would like to make a special mention to our school Winmalee Cup teams who competed on Friday 
of Week 9. Additionally, I would like to offer a big thank you to our photographers, all the parents 
who attended and the additional support that the staff made in preparing, training and   managing 
the teams. Warrimoo Public School finished 2

nd
 overall in the Winmalee Plate. Congratulations and 

well done. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
P&C Disco  
On Friday of Week 8, the P&C conducted their Christmas themed disco. I would like to thank the 
P&C team for their hard work in preparing for the evening, the students and families that attended, 
and the magnificent support of our school staff.  
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Silver Assembly 
On Thursday of Week 9, our school took the opportunity to conduct our Term 2 Silver Assembly. I 
would like to congratulate the many students for their commitment, hard work and perseverance in 
achieving their goals.  

 
Athletics Carnival in Term 3 
The annual Warrimoo Sports Carnival is being held on Tuesday 30

th
 July 2024 in Week 2 of Term 3. 

We are looking forward to what I am certain will be a very enjoyable and rewarding day for the 
school. The carnival will be held at Glenbrook Athletics Field in Glenbrook with spectators warmly 
invited to attend the event. Information has been sent home via written communication via School 
Bytes. If you have not received this information please contact our administration.  
 
Grandparent’s Day, Book Character Parade & Open Day 
In 2024 our school we be conducting the Grandparent’s Day, Book Character Parade and Open 
Day on Wednesday 7

th
 August in Week 3 of Term 3. Please save this date and communicate the 

information to any family members who may be planning on attending. A further detailed communi-
cation will be released to families.  
Additional to this day, we will be running our Book Fair from Monday 5

th
 August to Wednesday 7

th
 

August at our school. 
 
Lost Property 
As we approach the end of the week it comes as a timely reminder to all our families that the lost 
property has again grown with many jumpers and jackets unclaimed. Please visit the 
lost property which is located under the administration shelter near the Infants block 
to check the many unclaimed items. Remember to label all your child’s clothing. 
Thank you! 
 
Promotional Flyer Letter Box Drops  
At Warrimoo Public School we are committed to providing the very best opportunities for the stu-
dents within our school and the wider community. We are currently taking proactive measure to in-
crease and improve our profile within Warrimoo. The school has developed an information flyer and 
we are looking at having it distributed throughout our school intake boundaries. We are requesting 
the support of our families in assisting our school with a letter box drop throughout the community of 
Warrimoo. If you are interested in strapping on your shoes and walking some of the streets it would 
be greatly appreciated. If you can assist, please contact with Mrs Maz in the school administration 
to discuss which streets you may be able to support with. Thank you in advanced for any support 
you may be able to offer. 
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2025 School Enrolments 
Kindergarten enrolments and all other enrolments for 2025 are currently being taken. In order for us 
to prepare our classes and ensure that equitable class numbers are maintained, it is essential that 
we have all the information needed leading into 2025 as early as possible. If you know of someone 
who is enrolling at Warrimoo Public School and has not yet done so, could you please pass on our 
school details? Additionally, if you have children in Kindergarten to Year 5 and are planning on mov-
ing at the end of the year, that information is also important. 
 
I wish you a very happy and enjoyable fortnight ahead.  
My kindest regards, 
 
Mr Tony Jeff 
Principal 
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Let's start a conversation in Dharug about animals. 

 
Use the pictures below to help you make some 
sentences. 

Question: Mii giyara ? (What name?) 

Answer: Giyara mulga . (Name is black swan). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We acknowledge that this resource has been used with permission from Bayala Aboriginal 

Corporation - Jasmine Seymour and Corina Norman in collaboration with the Centre of 

Excellence in Agriculture Education - Dharug Dhalang program. 
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